
 

 

 
 

Dear Bethany Community Member,  
 
It is hard to believe that Christmas is right around the corner!  Bethany Home has begun the 
planning of our annual “Light Up Bethany” fundraiser, and this year’s event will be held on 
Sunday, December 1st from 6pm-8pm at Bethany.   
 
We would like to have your business, organization, or family, sponsor and decorate an indoor 
Christmas tree.   This year we are not putting a price on the tree; we are just asking for an “at 
will donation”. Your donation will go towards purchasing Christmas presents for our residents 
and activities throughout the year for our residents. 
 
Here's how it will work: 

• Bethany will provide you a pre-lit tree, signage of your business, organization, or family. 
You will be recognized during the December 1st event as a donor. All tree reservations 
must be made by Monday, November 25th. 

• You will have between November 18th - November 29th to decorate your tree.  Teams 
must provide their own decorations. (Trees are pre-lit). 

• On Friday, December 1st, during our Light Up Bethany fundraiser, we will “Light Up 
Bethany” at approximately 6:30p when all the trees will be lit.  

• Bethany will announce the 1st, 2nd and 3rd place winners on December 1st during the 
Light Up Bethany ceremony, voted on by our Bethany residents.   

• Trees must remain decorated until January 5th.   

• Trees need to be undecorated between January 6th - January 12th at 4pm . All items 
remaining after 4pm on January 12th will be kept as a donation to Bethany for future 
events.  

 
 
If you have questions or would like to sponsor and decorate a tree, or are willing to sponsor a 
tree for another team or the residents to decorate, please contact: 
Casey Brown 
Director of Life Enrichment 
Ph. 715-942-1441 
Email. caseyb@bethany-home.com 
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